
caselap prepares to welcome 2013 postgraduate students for 
master of arts in environmental law; environmental policy 
and phd in environmental policy 
 
CASELAP is preparing to welcome a new class of students at commencement of the 2013/2014 
Academic Year on 9 September 2013. The students will be joining the Centre to pursue studies 
in the three graduate programmes currently offered: Master of Arts in Environmental Law; 
Master of Arts in Environmental Policy; and Ph.D in Environmental Policy. Our welcome to the 
new students. 


